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CLSF CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

 

February 21 Annual Meeting/Mandatory Winter 

Coaches Meeting 

February 27 CLSF Monthly Board Meeting 

 

 

 
 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
Steve Schofield - CLSF president 

 

In a few weeks the CLSF will hold our annual meeting 

of members for the purpose of electing directors and 

reviewing other business.   This year we have a 

particular need on our board for someone with 

experience in corporate fundraising or running a 

capital campaign.  Please consider volunteering your 

time and considerable talents to help keep our 

organization strong.  Greg’s article below has more 

details on how you can make a difference.  We look 

forward to seeing you at the meeting. 

 

I also wanted to take this opportunity to thank all of 

you who took the time to participate in the online 

CLSF satisfaction survey that we launched in the fall.  

We were very pleased with the strong response of 278 

completed surveys, which represents over 20% of our 

CLSF families.  In the 15 categories we asked about, 

the majority of people indicated they are satisfied or 

very satisfied with the programs that we offer.  We 

also received feedback about certain areas of 

concern that we can work to improve.  To this end 

we created a survey committee to perform a 

detailed review of the comments and to propose 

specific actions to address these areas.  We’ll have 

more details to share at the annual meeting, and in 

the near future we’ll publish the overall results in a 

newsletter as well as on our website.  Thanks again for 

your continued support of the Crystal Lake Soccer 

Federation.   
 

NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING, WINTER COACHES 

MEETING  
Greg Cole - Administrator 

 

The 2012 CLSF Annual Meeting and Mandatory Winter 

Rec League Coaches Meeting will be held on 

Tuesday, February 21, 2012, at 7:00 P.M.  The meeting 

will be held at the Coventry Elementary School (muti-

purpose room) located at 820 Darlington Lane, 

Crystal Lake, IL. The school is located in the Coventry 

Subdivision.  

 

The purpose of the Rec League coaches’ portion of 

the evening is to provide information for the 

upcoming Spring Season. The head coach, an 

assistant coach, or other team representative is 

required to attend this meeting. This meeting will be 

the only opportunity for coaches to submit special 

scheduling requests. No requests will be accepted 

after this meeting.   

 

The agenda for the Annual meeting will include the 

election of directors to the CLSF Board. Board 

members serve a three-year term.  Each board 

member is expected to attend monthly Board 

meetings, work his/her assigned shift at Soccerhouse 

during each season, and take on one of the specific 

director roles.  Each year the Board elects its officers 

and assigns specific directorships for the other board 

members.  Being a board member is an excellent 

way for you to help make CLSF the best organization 

for your children.   
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If you are interested in running for one of the 

positions, please contact CLSF Administrator Greg 

Cole at 815-477-2573 or at info@clsf.org.  

 

WAITING LIST FOR SPRING 2012 SEASON 
Greg Cole - Registrar 

 

For those players who were unable to register last 

spring for our 2011-2012 soccer season, the waiting list 

for the Spring 2012 session is now open. To place a 

child on the waiting list, go to our website 

www.clsf.org and follow the instructions posted on 

the homepage. The Fall 2011 Wait List will carry over 

to the spring.  

 

PLEASE NOTE: If your child was registered and 

participated in our Fall 2011 session, s/he is already 

registered for the Spring 2012 session and will remain 

with the same team. YOU DO NOT HAVE TO RE-

REGISTER FOR THE SPRING 2012 SESSION. 

 

DICK’S SPORTING GOODS FAMILY SHOPPING DAY 

 

As a Proud Partner of the Crystal Lake Soccer 

Federation, Dick's Sporting Goods wants to recognize 

CLSF’s dedication by extending an exclusive 

invitation to a one-day shopping event at the 

Algonquin, IL Dick’s Sporting Goods store location on 

Saturday, March 24, from 11:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

Every CLSF member attending this event will receive 

a Soccer team packet with discount coupons for 

soccer equipment. In addition to the team packet 

discounts, you will receive a coupon giving you an 

additional 15% off your entire purchase on that day. 

Please bring this letter with you to the event. You will 

need it to pick up your packets and discount 

coupon.  We hope that you will take advantage of 

this shopping event, and show support for our sponsor 

and receive great products at a great savings! 

 

CELL PHONE RECYCLING FUNDRAISER 

 

Money will be earned for each recycled phone. 

 

Please drop off your old cell phones at: 

Soccerhouse 

Or 

BOB HANSEN – 4605 DANIEL DRIVE, CRYSTAL LAKE 

 

If you know of a business that will serve as a drop off 

location, contact Bob Hansen at 

refbob@sbcglobal.net 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE! PATRONIZE OUR SPONSORS 

 

 

DICK’S SPORTING 
GOODS 

 
and 

 

SPORTS AUTHORITY 
 

mailto:info@clsf.org

